


 
 

 

                                                  WAYNE MOBILE, INC. 
                                                       P.O. BOX 613 
                                           WAYNESVILLE, OHIO 45068 
                                                     937-657-3048 
 
        

                              LEAD MAPPING FOR WAYNE MOBILE, INC. 
                                                        OH8300212 

                                                    

                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Because it is practically impossible to determine the lead content of an installed 
fixture, fitting or pipe, it should be assumed that the manufacture or installation 
date is the primary indicator of the lead content. Therefore, the characteristics of 
buildings and piping solder or fixtures would be buildings in Ohio built prior to 
1998 or that use plumbing material or solder manufactured before 1998 may 
have materials with greater than 8% lead and are at a higher risk of contributing 
lead to the drinking water than materials manufactured after 1998. In addition, 
buildings built and plumbing materials manufactured after 2014 were required to 
have less than 0.25% lead by weight and have the lowest risk for contributing lead 
to the drinking water. It should be noted however that, although prohibited, 
some use of leaded solder or leaded components may have occurred after the 
prohibitions became effective.                                                 

 

 

Attached is the mapping of Wayne Mobile Inc.  The mobile home park water lines 

are constructed of PVC and plastic. Some private side shut-offs have been replaced 

with brass shut-offs This information was verified by the Owner and Developer of 

Wayne Mobile, Dale Dakin. 

 

 

 

 






